
 

Bruce (Sun, 6 Oct 2019 at 5:49 PM) 
to: "'PDC Support'" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
cc: chair@skagitgop.org 
 
October 6, 2019 
  
Public Disclosure Commission 
C/o Tabitha Townsend 
Compliance Coordinator 
  
Re: Response to PDC Complaint Case Number 57702, Regarding Skagit County Republicans 
  
Dear Tabitha Townsend, 
  
On behalf of the Skagit County Republican Party please see attached (.PDF) Response to Complaint 
Case Number 57702.  In addition, the Skagit County Republican Party’s C3 and C4 filings are now 
current with all disclosures for 2019. 
  
This has been a long and difficult process for the party and its officers.  Many volunteer members 
helped with the needed reconstruction of 322 separate donors and 150 individual expenses.  All 
donors are complete with addresses and, as required, occupations and employers with City, State 
and Zip Codes.      Their PDC filings are now current and the Party vows to keep them current and in 
compliance with PDC disclosure requirements in the future.  
  
The Skagit County Republican volunteers,  officers and members have expressed deep regret and are 
sorry and embarrassed by this year’s late filings.  If you have questions or need more information 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Bruce Ayers, Current Treasurer 
On Behalf of Bill Bruch, Chair, Officers and Members 
0f the Skagit County Republican Party 
  
Sincerely, 
Bruce Ayers, P.L.S. 
Ayers Consulting LLC 
1313 E. Maple St. #201 
Bellingham, WA 98225 
Tel: (360) 671-8200 
Fax: (360) 738-9367 
E-Mail: bruce@ayersconsulting.com 
 








